
 

 
 

Construction update as at 24 May 2024 

Dear stakeholder, 

  

Please find below an update on the current construction works underway on 

Jamison Street and Margaret Lane, Sydney as part of the George Street North 

precinct project. Sydney Civil is working on behalf of the City of Sydney.  

 

We will continue operating Margaret Lane with half-half access until Thursday 

30 May. Traffic controllers will continue to assist access for all motorists, hotel 

guests and local residents. Thank you. 

Upcoming works, weather permitting 

• Saturday 25 May - Continue to excavate underground drainage, install 

drainage in Margaret Lane and asphalt remaining area. 
• Monday 27 May - Continue excavation for Margaret Lane raised 

footway crossing. Construction work to raise Telstra pit to new level. 

Pour concrete ramp inside Margaret Lane and pour concrete base for 

kerb stones. 
• Monday 27 May night shift (7pm to 3am) - Install kerb stones - saw-

cutting noisy works activity expected from 7pm to 8pm only. 
• Tuesday 28 May - Prepare work area and pour concrete for gutter. 
• Wednesday 29 May - Remove concrete form work and complete final 

asphalting works. 
• Thursday 30 May - Pack up construction site work area, return 

parking. 

Completion of works expected at the end of Thursday 30 May, weather 

permitting. Thank you for your patience and cooperation while we carry 

out these important works. 

 

Please pass on this information to your local contacts/tenants.  

  



Should you have any queries, please get in touch with Deborah at Sydney 

Civil's Community team at community@sydneycivil.com or phone 1300 997 

858.  

  

Kind regards 

Deborah 

George Street North project team 
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